
School: Taylor Park School-Based Immunization Program for Grade 6 students.  
 
Confirmed immunization dates for Taylor Park are: 
 
Date #1: December 3, 2024                                                                                                                                               
Date #2: June 10, 2025                                                                                                                                       
 
International students staying for 6 months or greater will be offered immunizations at the school.   
 

As in previous years, COVID-19 vaccines will not be provided as part of the Grade 6 immunization program. 

 
If youhave questions, please contact the Burnaby Health Unit at the number below. 
 
Sincerely, 
SchoolNurseBurnaby@fraserhealth.ca 

Fraser Health | Better health. Best in health care.  

300-4946 Canada Way 
Burnaby, B.C. V5G 4H7 
Tel: 604.918.7605 
www.fraserhealth.ca  
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